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While this bill may have been written in response to an out of state charter trying to 

attach themselves to an Oregon sponsor school, as it stands it will have a hugely 

detrimental impact on Oregon children.  The bill restricts Oregon charter schools from 

being able to be flexible and creative within their communities to find adequate 

facilities to operate while population growth is causing school boundary lines to 

continually change.  The bill needs to be rewritten to target its intended purpose, 

protecting Oregon schools from out of state residents.  As it stands, this bill causes 

way more harm than good.  The success of Oregon students should always be the 

top priority. 


